
  

NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Students Serve Up Great Food at Boston Pizza 
Timmins, October 13, 2011 

O’Gorman High School students will be acting as your server at Boston Pizza on Sunday, 

October 16, 2011 between 5:00 pm and 9:00 pm .  This unique fundraiser will provide the 

Link Leaders with 10% of all food sales.  All O’Gorman Alumni and current students, staff 

and their families are encouraged to support the Link students and visit Boston Pizza on 

October 16th. 

The Link Students are raising funds to go to Ottawa for a National Link Student 

Conference and Rally.    

Doug Basso, Link Crew Coordinator/ Catholic Student Life Department Head, 

commented, “This is a great fundraising opportunity for the Link Students.  It shows our 

community who they are, while working for some money that will in turn benefit them at 

the Student Link Conference.” 

O’Gorman High School started the Link program five years ago.  It is a program that 

trains senior students as leaders who work with the grade 9 students helping them 

succeed in their first year of high school.  The program’s motto is “Students helping 

students succeed”, and that is exactly what it does.  Link Leaders teach lessons, run 

themed activities and initiate change by helping all grade 9 students reach their 

potential.  The program has continued to grow, the Student Link Conference will help 

these leaders achieve their mandate by providing them with skills and motivation to 

continue their work at the school. 

All friends of O’Gorman are encouraged to take their friends/family to Boston Pizza for a 

“green and white” night to remember. 

Please contact Doug Basso at 268-4501 ext 4122 to make your reservation.  Leave a 

message indicating them names in your group and the time you will attend the event 

on October 16th. 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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